
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more broadly, we are having a 
school borrow box for the week from 28th Feb – 4th March, in celebration of World Book Day 2022. A 
borrow box is a selection of books that will be delivered to your child’s class at some point next week. 
During this time, they will look at the different books on offer, just like they would in a book store and 
they can discuss with their teacher and friends which books they might like to read or share 
recommendations.  
  
This is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, Emma-Jane Page, and every 
book purchased will go towards brand new FREE books for our school. 
 
Usborne will donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in FREE BOOKS to the school. 
So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get £360 in FREE Usborne books for our school! 
 
Children will all be issued with order slips if they wish to make a purchase, which you are welcome to 
contact Emma directly or return to the school by Friday 11th March (cheques made payable to Emma-
Jane Page). If you are returning them to school, please ensure the order form and payment (cash or 
cheque) are enclosed in a named, sealed envelope.  
 
You will receive your order by 21st March. 
 
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 
 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please contact: Emma-

Jane Page on 07876443786 or via email Storytimewithmolly@hotmail.com or by scanning the qr code 

below 
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